
 

 

 

  

Christmas Puppets 

Over the past couple of weeks, Year 2 have been making fleecy Christmas puppets with Mr Mullins. 

They carefully followed simple instructions to stitch two puppet shapes together. Then they enjoyed 

creating different characters by gluing different shapes onto their puppets. Great creativity Year 2! 


